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                                                July 2020 Report 

 

I was present for all of our “Go to Meeting” since our last board meeting on line 
in April. I have attended the Executive Board Meetings for the Cathy Keister 
Award. Also participated in the Executive Board Meeting for P&P proposals 
containing Online Board Meeting Upgrade. We also reviewed 18 proposals for the 
July BOD Meeting. I have also taken part in our Strategic Planning Seminar. I have 
continued to perform my elected duties as Treasurer by reviewing the financial 
statements and approved all of the bills submitted by the office.   

This has been a very unusual time for us since our board meeting and Leadership 
has been cancelled but we have not stop working. 

 

Kathy Andras 

National Treasurer 

 


